
 

 

 

The theme of Choose Respect has come about following consultation with teachers and pupils 

by the Anti-Bullying Alliance which coordinates Anti-Bullying Week every year in England, 

Wales and Northern Ireland. Teachers and children wanted a theme that empowered them to 

do something positive to counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes. 

The most important thing is that Anti-Bullying Week helps raise awareness of bullying 

amongst children and young people and helps schools to tackle bullying taking place both 

online and face to face. 

Leading PSHE Mrs Platt and Mrs Davies 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes 

 Late 

R Ash 92.3 🙁 48 

R Oak 95.4 110 

1 Elm   98.8 92 

1 Cherry   94.8 273 

2 Fir   99.0 47 

2 Yew   96.6 46 

3 Cedar   96.8 128 

3 Hazel   96.6 183 

4 Chestnut   94.6 72 

4 Holly   99.2 ☺️ 81 

5 Maple   96.8 51 

5 Sycamore   98.2 275 🙁 

6 Birch   92.6 40 ☺️ 

6 Willow   97.1 51 

Whole School Attendance 96% 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

15
th

 November 2024 

School Contact Number 07858 739336 for Emergencies only 

 

 

Reminder – No Dogs on the playground please 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week …  

Wednesday 20
th
  November  

 

 

ATTENTION  Nursery  PARENTS / CARERS 

Applications for Reception Admissions 

Closing Date : 15
th

 January 2025 

Please visit your local authority website for the 

admissions guidance.  If you are having 

difficulties applying please contact school for 

help and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All those who are in every day and on 

time, Monday to Friday, will be entered 

in our next In to Win Prize Draw. The 

raffle winners will be able to select a 

prize of their choice, which includes a 

range of toys, stationery, accessories, 

books and an LFC stadium tour. Good 

luck everyone!  

Remember you have to be #intowin! 

 

 

Today we have supported Children in Need. 

Grand Total raised to be announced next week.  

Please be 

considerate of 

safe parking 

around the school 

site. 

Thank you  

 

 

        Attendance Top Tip 8      

Remember that habits are formed early. It is much more 

difficult to get your child to school regularly if you have let 

them stay at home "Just this once". It is better to say " No, 

school is important" in the first place. 

  


